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YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Friday 13 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you know, most Year 3 to 6 pupils are attending a Pantomine on Tuesday 17th December in Newport. 

Children are to be collected from their usual exits after arriving back at school. Please be ready to collect 

your children at 5:45pm.  

 

CHILDREN WILL NOT BE RELEASED TO PARENTS FROM THE BUS!  

The safety of your children is of upmost importance and therefore, for an easy transition to grown ups, 

children will have to come into school from the bus and then be walked to their usual exits by staff. Please 

do not call for your child/ren if you see them exiting the bus or approach staff to ask if you can take your 

child/ren from the bus.  

 

ROAD SAFETY  

Due to having four coaches transporting our pupils, the road outside of school will be very busy. I would 

URGE you not to park outside the school’s main entrance and to find a near by street or car park and walk 

the rest of the way to school. If the road is blocked and the buses are unable to pass, it will take longer for 

us to dismiss the children. 

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your understanding.  

 

 

Kind regards   
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